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Much the same as the rest of the province, the Northeast is dealing with backlogs from 
the Pandemic, Zoom fatigue, and lingering struggles of dealing with practitioners 
online 
 
Real Estate lawyers are still busier than ever in our region, but the stress of working is 
taking its toll. Mental health issues have never been more severe. Finding legal 
assistants has also become a struggle as many professions are finding it difficult to find 
workers. 
 
We continue to fight for library funding and working with our Justice partners in trying 
to assist Northeastern lawyers where we can. 
 
To all the members of the Northeast, and across the province, FOLA is doing great work 
in advocating for issues of concern. We are all looking forward to getting back to 
normal…and for us in the Northeast, the snow is already starting to fall. 
 
Gord Prisco, Northeast Regional Rep 


